Wednesday, May 08, 2013



Dear Parent or Guardian:

I want to inform you of a situation that occurred this morning in the area of Gun Club Road. A Woodland Intermediate School student was approached by a black SUV and told to come to the door. The SUV is larger in size, has tinted windows, and possibly dark wheels.

Upon further investigation it was determined that over the last few days additional students have been approached by the vehicle, asked if they needed a ride to school, and in one case a passenger in the vehicle reached out and attempted to grab a student. Local law enforcement was immediately notified as well as all other campuses.

If you witness any strange activity or a vehicle matching this description you are encouraged to call the Woodland Police Department (911 or 225-6965).

Thank you for your continued support and working to help ensure the safety of our students.

Sincerely,

Chris Wiseman, Principal

Phillisenar

Woodland Intermediate School



Woodland Public Schools is an Equal Opportunity Employer